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A Message From Our Principal, 
Dr. Martin  

 
Greetings CBCS family! As of the publication of this first news-
letter we will have completed the first three weeks of the 2019-

20 school year. Students have come back to new upgrades, more 
students combined than in the previous five years, and new fac-
ulty and staff that have joined our ministry. The new school year 

also offers new opportunities for both academic and spiritual 
growth. Solomon indicated the purpose of the collection of bibli-
cal Proverbs is to “know wisdom and instruction, to discern the 

sayings of understanding, to receive instruction in wise behavior, 
righteousness, justice and equity, to give prudence to the naïve, 

to the youth knowledge and direction” (Proverbs 1:1-4). Our 
ultimate goal as always is to not only give instruction in order 
for the students to make a living one day, but to increase the 

wisdom in order for them to make a life. On behalf of the faculty 
and staff, we thank you for entrusting your children to our care. 
We ask you keep us in your prayers as we partner with you to 
help them become all they can be for glory of the Kingdom. 

 
    In Christ, 

See 
Staff E-mail Addresses 

(Page 2) 

 

Academically Excellent,  
          Distinctly Christian,  
       and Service Minded 

 

Coming Up Soon . . . Mark Your Calendar! 
 

Many Fun Events in September: 

      
Wednesday, Sept. 18, 7:45am 
         Muffins With Mom 
  Moms, come to the gym for this special   
time with your children before the school 
day begins. Students will be dismissed to 

class at 8:15am.   

Thursday, Sept. 12, 5-8 pm 
Patriot’s Day -“Back To School” 

Celebration in CBCS gym 
Join us to celebrate Patriot’s Day 

this year. We will start the 
night out with a dinner fund-

raiser at $5 a plate or $20 max 
per family. We will also have 
a concert with Mrs. Stephanie 
Simon. The funds raised will 
go towards our Drama/Fine 

Arts. Don’t miss out on great 
food and great music.  

Monday, Sept. 16 
Chick-Fil-A Spirit Night 

@ Valrico location 
Help out our school by having dinner at 

Chick-Fil-A. A portion of your pur-
chase will be donated to us. There will 

be more to come! 

We Are Very Pleased 
To Welcome . . . 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Mr. Bobby Alford as our new IT 
Specialist.  

Mrs. Brittany Broda as our new 
Middle School Math teacher.  

 Mrs. Beth Clarisa as our K3 aide. 
She is the wife of our Bible/History 

teacher, Pastor Mike Clarisa.  

Ms. Michelle Gonzalez as our 3rd 
grade aide and daycare staff.  

Mrs. Ana German as our new PE 
coach.  

Mr. Dalin Mitchell as our new Fi-
nancial Director. 

Mrs. Viviana Santillan as our Kin-
dergarten aide and daycare staff.  

Mrs. Eva Wall as our new Lunch-
room Coordinator. 

Mrs. Ama Manu as our daycare 
staff.  

Thursday, Sept. 19 
Individual School Pictures K3-11th 

 Put a smile on your face, it’s picture time! Don’t 
forget to send your orders in when you receive 

them. 

Thursday, Sept. 19, 4-6:30 pm 
Conference Night 

Take the time to schedule a conference with 
your child’s teacher. This is a good time to talk 

about any concerns you might have.  

Wednesday, Sept. 19, 7:45am 
See You At The Pole 

Middle School and High School students come 
out and join together in prayer.  

 

Labor Day 
Monday, September 2 
(School & Daycare Closed) 

Thurs-Fri, Sept. 26-27 
Word of Life Retreat  

Middle School and High School students 
be on the lookout for more information 

about our retreat at Word of Life. 



Pastor West, Administrator       pastor@cbcbrandon.com 
Dr. Martin, Principal             principal@cbcslions.com 
Mr. Mitchell, Finance Director       finance@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Formont, Family Acct. Mgr.    formont@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Craven, Office Manager      info@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Acevedo, Secretary/Registrar  secretary@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Wall, Lunchroom Director      wall@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Bateman, Library Director 
    & FLVS Advisor       bateman@cbcslions.com 
Mr. Alford, Director of Campus 
   Technology        it@cbcslions.com 
Mr. Sanchez, Computer                   sanchez@cbcslions.com 
Mr. Williard, Athletic Director      coach@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Maddox, PE Coach                 maddox@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. German,  PE Coach      agerman@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Rudd, Spanish & DC Director   spanish@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Alford, Art         alford@cbcslions.com 
Mr. Salmeron, Secondary Music & 
   Private Lessons         salmeron@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Martin, VPK Director/   
   Teacher and Elem. Music         martin@cbcslions.com 
Ms. Longanecker, LR & K3 Teacher   longanecker@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Proctor, VPK Teacher      proctor@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Sherrill, VPK Teacher      sherrill@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Williams, Daycare        gonzalez@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Manu, Teacher Assistant      manu@cbcslions.com 

Ms. Gonzalez, Teacher Assistant  gonzalez@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Santillan, Teacher Assistant  santillan@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Clarisa, Teacher Assistant    bclarisa@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Petit, Kindergarten              petit@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Boyle, 1st   boyle@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Ashmore, 1st                      ashmore@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Williard, 2nd                      williard@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Hensley, 3rd                       hensley@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Osborne, 4th                 osborne@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Rice, 5th               rice@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Young, Secondary Director 
   & Guidance Counselor            young@cbcslions.com 
Mr. Rudd, 6th HR, Secondary  
  Science, & Elementary Director   rudd@cbcslions.com 
Mr. German, 7th HR, Secondary  
   Bible    german@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Broda, 7th HR, Secondary  
   Math    broda@cbcslions.com 
Mr. Nason, 8th HR, Secondary  
  History    nason@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. West, 9th HR, Secondary 
   English              west@cbcslions.com 
Miss Portervint, 10th HR,  
   Secondary Math              portervint@cbcslions.com 
Mrs. Newell, 11th/12th HR    
  Secondary Science                 newell@cbcslions.com 
    

Administration, Faculty, & Staff E-Mail Addresses (cbcslions.com) 

Let’s All Be Onboard With Scrip!   
I am excited to let you know Scrip is off to a fantastic start!  
We have had two very good weeks.  A lot of new families 
have been participating, and that is great to see. 
 

You can send your Scrip envelopes down on Friday morn-
ings, and we will fill your order.  If there is something we 
don’t have in stock, we will order it for you - and it should 
arrive the following Monday or Tuesday.  If you have not 
received a manila Scrip envelope, please stop by the office 
and let Mrs. Craven know.  She will get one ready for you. 
 

If you are new to our school this year, you may be asking at 
this point what is Scrip?  Scrip is gift cards!  We purchase 
gift cards at a discounted price from Great Lakes Scrip.  We 
then sell them to our families at face value.  This is a great 
way to earn money for our school, and it’s easy! 
 

Are you an online shopper?  Most stores now have online 
shopping.  Consider purchasing Scrip for your online shop-
ping needs.  We carry Amazon, Walmart, Target, Groupon, 
and many other cards that you can use online. 
 

                 As always, think Scrip! 
                   Mrs. Craven 
                                              

IDENT-A-KID . . . 
Parents, you will have an opportunity on Tues., Sept. 17, to 
have a photo ID made of your child.  IDENT-A-KID will be 
on campus to photograph and fingerprint those students 
whose parents return the application that will be sent home 
beforehand. (You are welcome to bring siblings, too.) 

Book Fee Reminder . . . 
If you did not pay your student’s book fee in advance, 
please be aware that book fees for all grades are due by  
September 15.  



Welcome to Our New & Returning Students & Families! 
 

We have been getting back into the swing of things. All our students and staff have been working hard already. We 
are so excited to have kicked off this new school year with you. Here are a few of the things we have already done.  

Chapels have gotten off to a great start. 
From Preschool to Elementary to Secondary. 

Before the students 
arrived on campus we 

started out the year 
celebrating a mile-

stone birthday for our 
principal, Dr. Martin 

Skate Night was a 
wonderful way to 

start the school year.  

Sports have begun! 

Science Labs and Projects are always exciting. Mrs. Newell is teaching while having fun.  


